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Spring 2021 

Drainage Improvements – Elveden Dr. S.W. 

Background 

To prevent stormwater from spilling into the properties 
on Elmont View S.W. during extreme rain events, The 
City has contracted Year Round Landscaping to 
upgrade the existing storm infrastructure.  
 
This work is a result of a request from area residents 
and will benefit residents of Elmont Green, as well as 
local commuters and pedestrians. 
 

Construction details 
• Construction is scheduled to start early May will  

take approximately four weeks.  

• An earthen berm will be built on Elveden Drive 
S.W. from the top of the pedestrian staircase and 
to the north, adjacent to the existing sidewalk for 
approximately 45 m.  

• A new concrete culvert will be installed at the top 
of the stairs and will be connected to a new grass 
swale as well as curb and gutter, directing 
overland drainage to the existing stormwater 
network. 

 

Construction impacts  
• There may be temporary lane closures on Elveden 

Drive S.W. 

• The stairway from Elveden Drive S.W. through to 
Elveden View S.W. will be closed for the duration of 
construction. Pedestrian detour signs will be placed 
in the area. See reverse for detour map. 

• For the safety of the workers onsite we may need to 
remove two or three trees. The trees are located on 
private property and we are working directly with the 
property owner.  

• For site safety and security, the work site will be 
fenced and access will be restricted to construction 
personnel only. Please keep children and pets away 
from the work area. 

• There will be an increase of construction 
traffic/vehicles, equipment and noise throughout 
the duration of the project. Standard work days will 
be Monday to Saturday, 7 a.m. to 6 p.m., weather 
dependent.  

Work during the COVID-19 panedemic 

The City of Calgary continues to treat, test and deliver 

high-quality water to Calgarians during the COVID-19 

pandemic. While we prioritize the delivery of essential 

services, our capital construction programs are moving 

forward where possible. These projects are critical to 

supporting current and future development. We are 

working closely with our partners and will continue  

to monitor the current situation, making adjustments 

as needed. 

Our most important priority remains the health, safety 

and well-being of our staff and contractors. We 

continue to put in place new measures and protocols 

to ensure public health is protected. 

Project information or questions 

Please contact 311 if you have any questions or 
concerns about this work. For more information visit 
calgary.ca/waterprojects. 
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Detour map 

 


